
October 4, 2005 
 
RE: Lear Corporation 
FCC ID: KOBGR06B 
 
The following is in response to the comments made on the above referenced Application. 
 
1) The frequency of the crystal in the internal photos does not appear to match the block diagram 
and test report frequencies listed. Please explain. 
 
There was a typo in the block diagram which carried over into the test report.  Both have been 
corrected. 
 
2) The font used for the label is confusing since you can not distinguish between B and 8’s. 
Please review/correct as necessary. 
 
The resolution of the ID label photograph provided was reduced to minimize file size.  This makes 
it slightly less clear, and in turn masks how a “B” and an “8” are distinguishable.  However, the “B” 
has an obvious straight vertical left edge in practice, and we do not believe there is any need for 
concern.   
 
3) Was the device tested in 3 axis or will the device always be mounted in the position tested? 
 
It was tested for all orientations, as stated in section 5.3 of the test report. 
 


